

Catholic Diocese of Ndola

MEMO

To:

Vicars Forane, All Priests, Parish Councils, Religious Men &

Women, Diocesan Institutions, Members of Staff (Pastoral Offices)

and All the Lay Faithful of Catholic Diocese of Ndola

From:

Director - Pastoral Programmes

Cc:

Bishop's Office

Diocesan Senior Management

CEO - Radio Icengelo

Date:

Monday, 11th October 2021 (Optional memorial of St. John XXII)

SUBJECT: Invitations to Engage the Bishop of Ndola during the

Pastoral Calendar of the Year 2022

This serves to inform and invite all those who wish to engage the Bishop of Ndola (Rt. Rev. Dr. Benjamin Phiri, JCD) in their celebrations and functions of their establishments: be it a Parish, Institution or Congregation within the Diocese during the Pastoral Calendar 2022, to send in their requests to the Office of the Pastoral Director.

The requests must be in writing and must have a description of the type of the proposed engagement (pastoral or other) accompanied by a tentative programme of the event. The deadline of sending such requests is **Friday**, 12th **November 2021**.

Kindly take note of this important notification. Wishing you God's blessings in your ministry!

Fraternally Yours in Christ,

Alumba

Fr. Matthew Mumba, ofm conv.

Website: www.ndoladiocese.org